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TO:  All Sea Palms Owners 

FR: Sea Palms Condo Association 

DA: May 2, 2017  

RE: Sea Palms Mailing Address Changes 

 

Recently there has been a lot of discussion regarding the correct mailing address for Sea Palms. We are 

working with the postal service to obtain accurate information to pass along to the owners. 

What we know to this point is that you currently have three working addresses that you may use, to receive 

mail at Sea Palms. 

 

3200 N Highway A1A   [Unit #] 

Fort Pierce, FL 34949-8835 

3200 N Highway A1A   [Unit #] 

Hutchinson IS, FL 34949-8835 

3200 Atlantic Beach Blvd   [Unit #] 

Hutchinson IS, FL 34949-8835 

 

North Highway A1A has recently been renamed to Atlantic Beach Blvd; we have also been advised that it will 

continue to be known as State Road A1A. 

Some on the owners currently here at Sea Palms have sent mail to themselves using the addresses listed 

above and found them all to work. 

We will continue to communicate with the postal service and inform you of any additional information. 

 

 

 

 

CC: Sea Palms Official Website 
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